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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
OCTOBER 8-9, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Paul Fitzpatrick (RIP)

Requested By:  Jim & Phyllis Hall
Sunday 
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention: Victor Molnar (RIP)
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
WEEK OF
OCTOBER 10-14, 2016
Monday
9:00 AM
Mass
   Intention:  Max Lupei


Requested By:  Bob & Cheryl Davis
Tuesday

No Mass
Wednesday      

No Mass
Thursday 

No Mass
Friday
12:00 Noon  
Mass
   Intention:  Estelle Schliph (RIP)

Requested By:  Linda O'Connell
THIS WEEKEND OF
OCTOBER 15-16, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday 
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  Billie Hayes (RIP)

Requested By:  The McCloskey Family
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Deceased Members of Knights of Columbus 9428
[image: image2.png]



DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
October 10-14, 2016
In Memory of:  James Grabher



Altar Flowers
Donated by:  Benny and Janet Leigh
In Honor of:  Their Anniversary 

In Memory of:  deceased family members
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei


"No one shall appear before the LORD empty-handed, but each of you with as much as he can give, in proportion to the blessings which the LORD, your God, has bestowed on you."  Deuteronomy 16:17
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/16 through 6/30/2017
Annual operating expense budget:
 $540,244
OFFERTORY
Actual 10/2/2016: $6,398.21
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 
With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 361
Other 10/2/2016 not used for operations totaled $2,248.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$1,247.50


CELEBRATE THE FEAST OF ST. THERESE!

On October 1st we honor our parish patron saint, Therese of Lisieux.  We have a contribution line on our e-giving page if you wish to donate in honor of her.  Thank you for your generosity and please visit www.sttheresechurch.info for more details. 
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express,

Debit Cards, and savings/checking drafts.
OCTOBER SECOND COLLECTIONS 

October 15-16

Catholic Virginian


October 22-23

US Missions

Catholic Virginian

Serving the Richmond Diocese for 90 years, the Catholic Virginian in print is a bi-weekly printed newspaper featuring a circulation of approximately 75,000. The publication is offered online (catholicvirginian.org) with daily updates. Editorially, the newspaper emphasizes diocesan news with a balance of national and international news of interest to Catholics. Our parish bears the total cost of providing this publication to each of our parish families through monthly assessments to the diocese.



BINGO UPDATE
On September 26, 2016, bingo attendance included 33 players (6 parishioners) and 11 volunteers.  Most of the power outage refund coupons from September 19th were redeemed last night, resulting in a deposit of $369.74 which will be used for gaming expenses and donations to St. Therese.  For calendar year 2016, donations now total $21,000.  These funds will be used to meet liturgical and facility needs of the parish.  To volunteer for this Stewardship Ministry, even one Monday night per month, please call Terry at 824-9028 or Carol at 694-4915.  (Note:   We will be closed December 26th.)
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THE ANNUAL THERESIAN CHRISTMAS BAZAAR
The annual Theresians Christmas bazaar will be held on Saturday, October 15, 2016 from 9:00 AM till 2:00 PM.  There will be many vendors and a Santa Shop with low cost gifts, especially for children to shop.  The Theresians need your support for this fun and worthwhile project and hope you will stop by to get a head start on your Christmas shopping.  All proceeds stay in our parish. 
ARE YOU BEING CALLED TO SERVE?

The Liturgy Ministry of St. Therese is in need of volunteers willing to serve to enable the continued enjoyment of worship at our Masses.  There are various areas in need of assistance and now is a good time for your service to be included.  All weekend Masses are in need of Ushers, Eucharistic Ministers and Altar Servers.  Wouldn’t you like to fulfill your spiritual need with the feeling of sharing your time and talent just one or two hours per month?  God blessed you with your gifts to be shared with others.  Please consider joining in on this rewarding ministry.  You can approach any member of these ministries with your interest and find out more information on how to get involved. 

SPAGHETTI DINNER HELD AT

 COURTHOUSE RESTAURANT

The Ware River Circle of the King’s Daughters and Sons is sponsoring a spaghetti dinner at the Courthouse Restaurant on Friday, October 21st from 5:00 to 8:00 PM.  Take-outs are available.  Includes beverage, salad, roll, spaghetti/sauce and dessert.  All proceeds will go to local charities and to CHKD Hospital.  Tickets are $10 each.  Other churches are participating in support of ticket sales.  If you cannot attend, contributions are welcomed and for every contribution donated a Bread for Life person will receive a free hot meal.  One contribution—one free meal.  It is a win-win situation for everyone.  Last year we donated 80 tickets to Bread for Life recipients.  Tickets are available or making a contribution through Mary Alice and Charlie Woerner. 
BREAD FOR LIFE COMMUNITY 

FOOD PANTRY FUNDRAISER!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS for our Fall Benefit Dinner to be held Monday, October 24, 2016 at Lulu Birds downtown.  All tips given to celebrity waiters will directly benefit the Food Pantry.  Please come show your support!


WELCOME TO OUR PARISH!

If you are visiting with us today, or perhaps have been away for a while, we invite you to become an active part of our parish community.  Please fill out a registration form, available in the magazine rack in the Commons or come by the office Monday through Friday to pick one up and formally enroll as a parishioner.  Parish registration is necessary when requesting eligibility forms to serve as sponsors at Baptism and Confirmations.  Young adults, living independently, should register in their own names.  Please do not hesitate to contact the office if we can be of any assistance.  If you are not Roman Catholic, know that you are most welcome.  While we are unable to extend a general invitation to receive Holy Communion, please feel free to come forward at Communion, time cross your arms over your chest, and receive a special blessing.
HELP WILL BE NEEDED!

The Parish Office is seeking volunteers for the weekend of November 12 and 13.  We will be hosting a visiting Priest from Cross Catholic for the weekend Masses.  Volunteers are needed to help with transportation to and from the airport usually on Saturday morning and Sunday afternoon and a volunteer to host our visiting Priest for dinner Saturday evening.  If you are interested in helping, please contact the office.  Thank you.


MURDER AT ST. THERESE!
You are invited to join the chase at our Clued-In Murder Mystery Tea that takes the classic game of Clue off the board and into a real life scavenger hunt.  Players will get a chance to bribe, blackmail, gamble, steal, form alliances, and more all in a race to be the first to discover who murdered Captain Ceylon, where they did it, and what they did it with.  Join us for tea, treats and murder on Saturday, October 29th from 2:00 to 4:00 PM in the Parish Social Hall.  RSVP by October 19th to Nadine McGrady and N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org or 693-5939.
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Thank You!





CONGRATULATIONS TO ZOL MOLNAR!
Congratulations Zol on your retirement!  We want to thank you for all you have done as our resident painter for the Church.  
 “The word of God is not chained.”





28th Sunday in


 Ordinary Time





October 9, 2016








